
Your donation will be doubled!

Dear Parents and Guardians

An anonymous donor has stepped forward to help build a theatre at Monsignor McCoy High School.
The anonymous donor will match dollar for dollar any amount donated during the 24 hours of October
21, 2022 to the Friends of McCoy Society in support of building a theatre at Monsignor McCoy High
School. As a result of the donor's commitment; the Friends of McCoy Society will be running a
fundraising campaign on October 21,2022 which will be called Match Day 2022-Helping Build a
Theatre at Monsignor McCoy. 

This anonymous donor has also encouraged the Friends of McCoy Society, before the start of the
public fundraising campaign, to reach out to see if anyone would like to join them in making a major
contribution to the campaign. Myself and Mrs. Helen Snortland, representatives of the Friends of
McCoy Society Fundraising Committee, would welcome the opportunity to have a conversation with
you about a possible donation during Match Day 2022-Helping Build a Theatre at Monsignor McCoy .
Do you have an opening on your calendar so that we can have a discussion? My contact information is
below.
The attached QR Code links to a document that has a number of Frequently Asked Questions.

Please consider joining us as we strive to achieve the dream of building  a theatre for Monsignor
McCoy. Remember Match Day 2022-October 21, 2022. Your valuable donation that day will be
doubled! 

Regards,
David Leahy
Friends of McCoy Society Fundraising Committee
David.Leahy@mhcbe.ab.ca
403-526-1298
403-952-8002
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